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Your submission for this review:

I do not believe that Water and sewer prices should increase higher than inflation. The water rates were reduced a few years
back due to the gold standard of the then Central Coast Water Corp. I also believe that if the Water fees were to rise
substantially, the Water "supply charge" should be raised minimally and the water "usage" should be the one that rises the most
to encourage water conservation as this is something that the consumer can control the cost of.





